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Appendix 10 

HASSOCKS PARISH COUNCIL 

To: Grounds & Environment Committee  Date: 25 July 2024 

Contacts for this report: Deputy Clerk    

Subject: Agenda Item 18 – Public Footpath No. 8C (part) – Temporary Closure Notice (Issue no. 

45543). 

1.  Members are invited to note that notification has been received from WSCC that a section of this 

bridleway will be closed for improvement works from 16th July 2024 for 21 days or until the works are 

completed, whichever is sooner, depending on the weather.    

2. Confirmation that this work will be taking place imminently is very good news for the parish. The 

need for improvement to this bridleway was previously identified by a PROW review undertaken by Cllr 

Weir and Cllr Campbell as a potential partnership project with WSCC.  Since then it has been confirmed 

by WSCC that s106 funding was available and would be used to fund these improvements.  

 

 

 


